
 COMMUNIQUE 

 Implementation of  

Voluntary Disclosure Scheme for SMEs 

Further to an article entitled “La MRA embarasse l’Alliance Morisien” published in the press 
on 26 October, 2019, the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) wishes to bring the following 
clarifications: 

 
The Finance Act 2019 has introduced the Voluntary Disclosure Scheme for SMEs 
whereby SMEs who have not declared or under declared their income are given the 
opportunity to regularize their tax affairs without payment of penalty and interest. The 
Scheme is operational up to 29 November, 2019. 
 
In order to enable SMEs to get the benefits provided in this concessionary scheme, 
the MRA has been inviting them to avail themselves of that Scheme. 
 
Furthermore, the MRA has already refunded more than Rs330 Million to taxpayers who 
submitted their individual income tax return during the e-filing season 2019. 

  

http://www.mra.mu/

